
vPARTNERS
IN CARE
Your Health, 
Our Priority!

We are participating in a new family
practice program that promotes
comprehensive patient care.

We will be asking you to confirm:
the name of your physician;
your contact information;
that you have a valid MCP card;
that you contact us first for your
health needs.

Your relationship with your physician
will remain the same. 

If you require emergency care, please
call 911 or go to your local emergency
department.
 

BENEFITS FOR YOU

Your health record has up to
date information

Helps us improve our services

Helps us manage your care

Easier to share information if
you receive care elsewhere

We ask that you share your
family physician’s name if you

do receive care at a walk-in
clinic or a hospital. 

Please inform us if you decide to
change your family physician so

we can update our records.

CONTACT US 

Reach out to our reception with
questions or suggestions!


